
May 19, 2020 

 

Meeting Time:   12:30 p.m. 

Meeting Place:   Milner Community Health Care Activity Center 

Members Present:   10 members present 

Lunch Provided By:  No lunch 

 

1. The meeting was called to order by Rod Miller.  Minutes from February 18, 2020 

were approved as presented.   

2. Treasurer’s Report: 

Checking Acct.:  $11,976.31 

Savings Acct:  $8,552.87 

6 Month CD:  $10,123.89 

7 Month CD:  $5,109.30 

 

Old Business: 

1. Membership Packets – There are 45 memberships to date.  There are 3 from last 

year that have not renewed. 

2. There are still 7 coupon books at the Town Hall for sale.  They are now $5.00 

each. 

3. The Community Promotion Grant is ready to be submitted pending the decision 

to have the festival. 

 

New Business: 

1. Meals for the monthly RBA meetings are temporarily on hold. 

2. Scholarship Committee – The scholarship committee met and selected Jayden 

Brown and Sarah Taylor as the 2020 scholarship recipients. 

3. There was considerable discussion as to whether to have the Summer’s End 

Festival.  The decision was tabled until additional input is received.   

 

Due to tabling the decision to have the Summer’s End Festival, the meeting was 

adjourned to Tuesday, May 26, 2020 at 12:30 p.m. at the Milner Community Health 

Care Activity Center.  There will be no meal and you are requested to wear a mask. 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

      Rod Miller, Vice President 

        

 


